	                                       

	

	

	
	




Extended Virtual School offer to schools
Cheshire West and Chester CIC:

The Virtual School would like to continue offering targeted support to ensure CIC return to school each term, and transition to the new academic year successfully, having access to their personal education programmes. We have updated our website with relevant information, resources and links to help inform targeted support plans www.cheshirewestvirtual.school 

We would like to offer schools regular times for online consultations (via TEAMS or Telephone) with our Person-Centred Therapist, Anke Jones. This is an opportunity for an identified member of school staff, working with CIC, to discuss individual cases anonymously, that might feel stuck or challenging in regards to re-engaging the young person in education or in school life generally. Anke will be able to offer information, advice and resources or signpost to training or other professionals who may be able to help. 

To book your consultation, please email Anke directly on anke.jones2@cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk. 

The consultations will between 30 and 40 minutes per case and will be allocated on a first come first served basis. If you require a consultation during lunchtime or after school please state this in the email. Guidance will be provided to help with discussions and planning. 
Cheshire West and Chester PLAC:

The Virtual School would like to offer targeted school support to key members of staff working with PLAC. This would be for children who were previously in care but are now adopted or placed with a special guardian.

The Virtual School Adviser for PLAC, Alison Ismail currently provides guidance and support to parents, carers and professionals but the Virtual School is now extending our offer to support key staff in school who are working alongside these young people.

Our Person Centred Therapist, Anke Jones is available to offer regular times for online consultations (via TEAMS  or Telephone, between 30 and 40 minutes in duration) to school staff who want to further develop their understanding of Attachment and Trauma, how this may manifest in a young person’s presentation and explore & identify helpful support strategies. There is also the opportunity for reflection time for staff. Individual cases are to be discussed anonymously to ensure individual confidentiality agreements are being adhered to.

Referrals for this support will be taken on a first come, first served basis. If this is a service you are interested in and would like a consultation with Anke then please contact Alison Ismail in the first instance via email.

If there is a family you feel would benefit from support from the Adoption Service or Special Guardians Support then please pass on Alison’s details so she can signpost them to the correct service: alison.ismail@cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk
Please note that this will be a confidential consultation and is only available to school staff. Anke’s details must not be shared with parents or carers. 
It would be beneficial for key staff and a member of the senior leadership team to take part in the consultation.

Many thanks for all the support you provide for our young people and their families. 

We look forward to working with you during this term as we welcome children back in to school. 
Many thanks,
Kind regards,
Chris Vohora
